Dissertation Defense Form
Department of Educational Psychology

The final oral defense of the dissertation is an open colloquium meeting conducted by the student's supervisory committee.  Notice of the meeting should be sent out over the EDPS-faculty and EDPS-student listserv by the Graduate Student Coordinator, Laethan Lappin, 2 weeks (10 working days) prior to the scheduled dissertation defense meeting.

Please submit this form to Laethan Lappin (laethan.lappin@utah.edu) at least 3 weeks before your scheduled dissertation defense meeting.  

Student Name:

Program:

Expected Semester for Graduation: 

Title of Dissertation:

Dissertation Chair:

Date of Dissertation Defense:

Time:

In-Person Location:
*If you want Laethan to reserve a room in SAEC, please let him know.

If your defense will be held via Zoom or another online platform, please provide login information or link:











Upon completion of the dissertation defense, please let Laethan Lappin know if you “passed” and provide him with a copy of your dissertation.



